
Rosemary Moore
I am extremely concerned at the state's reliance on alternative or "sustainable" aviation fuel as a
prime method of reducing the high greenhouse gas emissions produced by aviation. This will have
only a very marginal effect on GHG emissions. However, our reliance on these fuels will avoid
addressing how we can significantly reduce aviation emissions. Moreover, reliance on these fuels
will increase emissions from the agricultural sector and threaten our forests and uncultivated areas
which naturally capture carbon. I refer you to the attached paper from 350 Seattle and the sources it
cites.
https://350seattle.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/08/AlternativeAviationFuels-Position-2024.pdf. I
urge you to take a long hard look at SAFs and consider how we can realistically lower GHG
emissions and reduce other pollution from aviation. 








